
From:  Paul Jackson 
To: paul.simpson@ryedale.gov.uk 
Date:  30/09/2008 16:07 
Subject:  08/00630/MFUL - Musley Bank 
 
Paul 
 
I simply ran out of time to submit any comments on this application I'm afraid, but they were only very 
minor anyway and related to landscaping. 
 
I'm assuming that a Landscaping Condition was placed on the Approval. The application made much 
mention of the 'parkland' setting and the landscaping scheme should therefore include individual trees of 
appropriate species planted along the new access road, to strengthen this 'parkland' feel. 
 
 
Paul 
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